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Special Meeting

24th September, FPS Chairman, Sir Peter Scott,will speak on ‘The Wildlife of
the Sub-Antarctic Islands’, and his talk will be illustrated with colour slides by
Lady Scott. A wine and cheese supper will follow. Proceeds will be divided
between the FFPS project Operation Scimitar Oryx and the Wildfowl Trust’s
white-winged wood duck project. Tickets, £10 each, are available from the
FFPS office. This meeting will be held at the Westminster Cathedral Conference
Centre, Morpeth Street, London SW 1.

London Meetings

Tuesday 28th October, Dr Lee Talbot, FPS Vice-President and the new
Director General of IUCN, will speak on the World Conservation Strategy. A
wine and cheese supper will be followed by ‘Okavango’, a new 50-minute film
about the Okavango delta in NW Botswana, where a tsetse fly eradication
programme followed by the introduction of domestic cattle threatens this
6000-sq-mile area of lush marshland with its wealth of wildlife. The meeting
will be in the Zoo Meeting Rooms, Regent’s Park, at 6 pm. Tickets for the
meetings only are free, for the wine and cheese supper £3; both are available
from the FFPS office (an SAE would be appreciated).

24th February 1981, Professor David Bellamy will talk on ‘Wildlife of the
Indian Ocean’. Details in the December Oryx.

Regional Meeting in Cambridge

Friday 14th November, jointly with the Cambridge Natural History Society.
After a buffet supper at Pembroke College at 6 pm, Dr R.M. Laws will speak at
about 7.15 pm on ‘Conserving Large Mammals’, and a new film by Partridge
Films, ‘The Fig Tree’, will be shown. The lecture and film will be in the main
lecture theatre of the Zoology Department, Downing Street. Tickets for the
meeting are free, for the buffet supper £3, from the FFPS office.

Kruger Annual Reports

If any FFPS member can supply copies of the early annual reports of the
Kruger National Park in South Africa the Warden would be grateful. Send to
the FFPS office.

FPS T-shirts

FPS T-shirts are now available at £3.50 each in S, M, L and XL sizes. They
show the FPS logo, the oryx head, in black on white, either with a large
centrally placed design or smaller at the left side, each with the words ‘Fauna
Preservation Society’ arching over the head.

Missing'Page Numbers

The gap in the page numbers of this issue of Oryx, 393-408 inclusive, covers the
Annual Reports and Accounts which were sent to members separately in June.
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